Fax-Email

To: Priests, Deacons, & Parish Life Facilitators

Fr: Fr. Bryan Babick, SL.L.

Re: Guidelines for Confirmation 2021

Bishop Robert E. Guglielmone has updated the Guidelines for Confirmation.

Since the Bishop may not always be the celebrant, the Guidelines have undergone some revisions, particularly in reference to the Readings. For example the Epistle may be taken from one of the many options offered in the Lectionary for the Ritual Mass of Confirmation.

Should the celebrant of your Confirmation Mass be one of the two Vicars General, or your Dean, it would be best to confer with him regarding his individual preferences should questions arise.